










June 2, 2010e

Prof. Dr. Gerhard Schembecker

Dr. Benhard Burghoff

TU Dortmund 

GERMANY

Dear Sir:

Referring to the announcement posted at http://...................... updated on April 23, 2010, I am interested to apply for a project leading to the doctoral degree starting in October 2010.

My name is Muliadi, an Indonesian, recently graduated from the Department of Chemistry Hasanuddin University Makassar INDONESIA with a Masters of Science degree. In completing my Masters degree, I have defended a thesis entitled “The Effects of Amino Acids to the Adsorption of Metallic Ions by Oceanic (Aqueous???) Microorganisms”. I have been interested in the topics and research on the biological adsorption concept since I was an undergraduate student. For my undergraduate final project in 2006, I was awarded a student grant (from a development project funded by the Asian Development Bank) to do a research project on the metallic ions adsorption by oceanic macro organisms. There are at least 3 (three) doctoral projects announced in the web page by TU Dortmund  that I am interested in, namely: (1) “Identification of the Adsorption Mechanism During Adsorption of Amino Acids from Complex Aqueous Media”, (2) “Biocatayst in Non-Aqueous Media by Enzymes and Whole-Cells” and (3) “Investigation on the Growth Kinetics of Biomolecules”. All of them are very likely to be an advance continuation of my past and current research on biological adsorption concept..

I have a plan to build my future career as an academician or a researcher specializing in the field of biochemistry. Your university has offered a doctoral program that really fits my research area of interest. Participating in the program will certainly benefit me personally, as well as my dearly beloved country, and the advancement of natural sciences in general. I believe this will be also my opportunity to contribute my skills, knowledge and experiences to the international community of natural sciences, because to me life is not just about sitting and planning, rather, it is more importantly about going out and implementing.

I really hope that I will be accepted as a beneficiary of your doctoral scholarship of 2010-2013 program. I am confident that I am qualified, and I would be very grateful if you could give my application your most favorable consideration. I am looking forward to hearing from you as soon as possible. Thank you for your kind attention.










Best Regards,

                              






Muliadi

